
Merry Christmas
from the

Afolabi Family

Merry Christmas from Togo! As we celebrate the birth of our Savior, 

we are filled with gratitude for your unwavering prayers and support 

throughout this year. God has been at work here in incredible ways—

lives  are  being  transformed,  hearts  are  turning  to  Him,  and  the 

message  of  His  love  is  reaching  places  we  never  imagined.  Your 

partnership has made this ministry possible,  and we thank God for 

your faithfulness. May your hearts be filled with the peace and joy of 

Christ this season. Wishing you and your loved ones a blessed and 

joyful Christmas and a happy New Year!

In His Love,

The Afolabi Family



PRAYER REQUESTS:

1. Wisdom in making decisions for our family and ministry in 2025.

2. A successful Pastor's Conference in January for pastors and Bible

students.

3. The ladies' retreat that Kim will be leading for the pastors' wives.

PRAISES:

1. God’s provision, leading, and protection in 2024.

2. Our faithful supporters, both regular and occasional, who enable us to

serve here in Togo.

3. Our faithful prayer warriors who encourage us in so many ways.

The Afolabi Family
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